FSIS Docket Clerk Docket 03-025IF Room 102, Cotton Annex 300 12th and C Street SW Washington DC 20250 22/

FSIS DOCKET ROOM

February 9, 2004

Dear Clerk,

I'm writing regarding the USDA's temporary ban on using downed cattle in human consumption.

I fully support the ban and urge the USDA to permanently extend the ban to all animals who are farmed for human consumption.

Since downed animals can still be slaughtered in pet food facilities, I urge you to require that downed animals be euthanized, rather than allow them to be inhumanely dragged to slaughter while still conscious.

Thanks /

Thanks for accepting public input on the downed animal ban.

Sincerely,

Diane Booth 1035 Emerald St.

Madison WI, 53715